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Correction

Editorial Staff

The April 21 Northeast Forum news reported on New York Chiropractic College welcoming two
research associates. We stated that Alex M. Eingorn, DC, was affiliated with the New York College
of Osteopathic Medicine and Columbia University College of Physicians and Surgeons. Dr. Eingorn
informs us that he does not have an affiliation with either group. We apologize to Dr. Eingorn for
any inconvenience that might have caused him.
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